
 

 

 

 

 WORKSHOP MEETING 
 BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 TOWN OF REDINGTON SHORES 

 WEDNESDAY, MARCH 27
TH,

 2019 – 6:00 P.M. 

MINUTES 

 

 

   

CALL TO ORDER at 6:00 p.m. 
 

ROLL CALL– Present upon roll call were Commissioner Drumm, Commissioner Neal, Vice Mayor 

Kapper, Mayor Henderson, and Commissioner Robinson 
 

OLD BUSINESS                             
1. Amending Sign Code to Allow Sandwich Signs Discussion amongst the commissioners is to change the 

ordinance to allow one sanwich board per business. This will be on a future agenda for the first reading. 

 

2. Parking in Residential Areas East of Gulf Blvd. Commissioner Drumm provided a visual example using 

painter’s tape on the floor showing the dimensions of a firetruck, ambulance and construction trucks. He 

depicted 20 feet across the street.  Residents spoke up both in favor and against allowing street parking. 

Chief Swann voiced the concern that safety is the number one priority.  Sgt. Kennedy stated the Indian 

Shores Police Department is currently using their discretion on vehicles parking on the street, such as 

construction workers as many times they do not have anywhere else to park.  Commissioner Robinson 

suggested speaking to neighboring towns on how they handle their parking. Subject will be 

workshopped again in April. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

1. Hiring of Building Official Commissioner Neal and Vice Mayor Kapper would like to seek bids from 

qualified candidates to hire a new building official.  Mayor Henderson would like Joseph to have the 

opportunity to obtain his Building Official license.  Commissioner Robinson would like to have 

outsourcing for a bit longer.  Commissioner Drumm requested to compare apples to apples when it 

comes to the expense of an in house building official versus outsourcing for a building official. 

 

MISCELLANEOUS 

 

Mayor Henderson announced the following dates: Regular Meeting – Wednesday, April 10, 2019 - 6:00 p.m. 

Workshop Meeting – Wednesday, April 24, 2019 – 6:00 p.m. 

 

ADJOURNMENT -adjourned at 6:57 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Nicki McCraney 

Deputy Town Clerk 


